From: Edwards, Anne M. [mailto:Anne.Edwards@doj.nh.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 12:27 PM

To: Pfaff, Terry

Cc: MacDonald, Gordon

Subject: Statement regarding SB 193

Terry,

As discussed with Attorney General MacDonald this morning, we believe that SB 193, with its proposed
amendment 2018-2530h, is constitutional. There are a few areas of the proposed amendment that
could be enhanced and we are ready to provide technical assistance to the House.

Thanks, Anne



